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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We were so impressed last year with the children’s home learning on the topic ‘All 

about me’. It allowed us to get to know your child better and they enjoyed sharing 

activities that they did at home with the class. Thank you very much for all your 

continued effort and support. 

 

Our topic for this half term is built around where we live and traditional tales. The 

children can choose the work they would like to complete and collect in their home 

learning zip wallet. There are 4 compulsory tasks, which we ask the children to 

complete, of course we value your input so please keep us updated on how your child is 

getting on. You can use the booklet to write to us and record the things your child is 

doing at home to contribute to their home learning grid. You can of course help your 

child as much or a little as they need. We would like your child to bring in 1 piece of 

home learning to share in class on Thursday 2nd February. All other tasks can be 

recorded in the attached booklet and photos can be emailed to 

hyorke@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk.  

 

If you need any resources, please let us know and we can accommodate you, e.g. 

paper, craft materials etc. We will also add resources to help on the parent notice 

board, feel free to take a copy. 

 

Alongside this, we ask that you continue to read with your child every night and that 

your child practices their sounds using the sound cards in their book bag. 

 

Any questions please let us know, our door is always open. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Miss Heaton and Miss Yorke 
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